Douglas Gill – Life Member

Northern Tasmanian Men's Hockey Association 1954 Tasmanian Hockey Association 1977

Mr Douglas Gill was awarded life membership of the Northern Tasmanian Men's Hockey Association (NTMHA) at its 14th annual general meeting on 2nd April 1954.

He was the association's second life member, following the conferring of life membership to Mr Fred White in 1952.

Mr Gill joined the NTMHA in 1938 and played competition hockey until 1948, when he became association secretary.

In 1952, after special umpiring examinations during the All-Australian carnival in Hobart, he was awarded his badge to become one of the few Tasmanian members of the Australian Hockey Umpires' Association.

Mr Gill was awarded life membership of the Tasmanian Hockey Association in 1977. He held the position of THA President in 1962, 1964, 1966 and 1972-1983. The Doug Gill Shield for Services to Umpiring was named in his honour.

NORTHERN MEN'S HOCKEY ASSN.
LIFE MEMBER

MR. DOUGLAS GILL has been elected a life member of the Northern Tasmanian Men's Hockey Association—the association's second.

This was announced at the life member of the life member of the life member of the sasociation in Launceston last night.

Mr. Gill joined the Northern Tasmanian Association in 1938 and played competition hockey until 1948, when he became association secretary.

Two years ago in Hobart, after special umpiring examinations during an All-Australian earnival, he was awarded his badge to become one of the few Tasmanian members of the Australian members of the Australian members of the Australian members of the Australian hockey Umpires Association in the North has been president.

Credit Balance
The association president of the sasociation in the North has been president.

Credit Balance
The association president of the sasociation in the North has been president.

Credit Balance
The association president of the sasociation in the North has been president.

Credit Balance
The report referred to North's success in the Camberwell Cup.
It was reported that Invermay and Coronation Parks will be available again this year.

It is hoped that a playing area at Royal Park will be made available soon.

Tribute to Umpires